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BROOKS ACADEMY MUSEUM COMMISSION
AUGUST 14, 2019
MINUTES

Members Present: David Spitz, Chair
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Sandra Hall, Vice Chair

Peggy Rose, Clerk

Debora Miller

Janet Cassidy
Call to Order
The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:38 AM.
Approval of Minutes

The minutes of April 24 and June 19, 2019 will be approved at a future
meeting.

Discussion of CPC Project - Status

The Chair advised that the Town Engineer has not sent out the RFP regarding
the structural assessment which was funded by CPC. The committee will have
its first meeting of the new fiscal year on September 12 regarding status of
money previously appropriated.

Museum Agreement with Town of Harwich

The Chair has heard nothing new from the town regarding the agreement. The
commission’s annual report to the Board of Selectmen will be at their meeting
on September 30.

Water Main Improvements

There is a proposal to add irrigation to the grounds of the museum.
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Report from the Acting Director

Peggy Rose advised that with the exception of lots of limbs and branches on
the front lawn, the museum itself was unharmed from the July tornado.
However, the Crowell barn had some damage. A large tree blew down and
knocked off the chimney and some shingles on the roof. Repairs will be made
and the barn will not reopen until then. The Farmer’s Market had to be
cancelled for 3 Thursdays because of the cleanup that was needed in the area
that it is held.

Adjourn

There being no further business, The Chair adjourned the meeting at 11:15
PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Peggy Rose, Clerk





